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This could lead to several serious problems, such as:

- Blown over trees (less now that were done trimming)

- Flooding

- All the leaves that clogged the drains have been cleared,  so we should be fine! 

We will have our crew available for emergency cleanups, so there’s no need to worry. We are ready! 

Knowing you will receive this after or during the storm makes me cross my fingers and pray for good

results. We will be responding to calls. 

FS COMMERICAL LANDSCAPE

    Well, it looks like will finally be getting some rain this week. As of 02/10/2025, after
months of dry weather, we are expecting our strongest storm yet. We’re forecasted to
receive between 1.5” and 3” of rain, and snow levels dropping down to 7,000 feet.

How Does This Impact Your Landscape?!

All I can say is HALLELUJAH! 

I guess that rain dance I did the other day helped out! 

New Projects 
  With all that being said it’s time to start planning your turf replacement projects, while there
is still rebate money available all the way up to $2 – $ 4 per square ft. 

  Call us now at (951) 360-7070 about your landscape design and your water rebate application.
We did almost 10 million dollars in water rebate projects. 
 


